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Subject: Updated Site Access Requirements 
 
Introduction 
Oak Ridge National Laboratory (ORNL) continues to monitor the spread of COVID-19, and refine protocols related to on-site 
activities, particularly as the Laboratory implements on-site work resumption. To that end, the Laboratory is updating Site Access 
requirements. The below updated Site Access requirements supersede those previously issued. 
 
Requirements 
 
Please use the COVID-19 County Data Tracker located at https://covid.cdc.gov to determine coronavirus status for Roane County, 
where ORNL is located, and follow proper protocols depending on COVID-19 levels. For COVID requirements for subcontractors (to 
include masks and site access) please see the chart below to determine your requirements based on the COVID-19 levels.  
 

 
 
 
 

https://covid.cdc.gov/covid-data-tracker/#county-view?list_select_state=Tennessee&data-type=CommunityLevels&list_select_county=47145&null=CommunityLevels
https://covid.cdc.gov/
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